
   

 

        
 

 

 

        

 
 
 

    30th January 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
Invitation to Parent Workshops 

 
Over the course of next half term, we will be running four different parent workshops to help 
you support your child’s learning.   Each workshop will outline our approach to teaching and 

learning in school and how you can help your children at home. 
  

Each workshop will take place in the school hall and we will put out some toys to help 
entertain any pre-school children. 
 

It is really important for us to know how many people wish to attend each workshop, so that 
we can plan accordingly. Please tick the workshops that you would like to attend and return 

this form to the school office by Friday 7th February.  
 
Many thanks. 

  
 

Adrian King 
Head teacher 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Workshops Available: 

 

Name (s): ……………………… …………………………………………………………(Please print) 
 
              

Date and time 

Workshop Title Most suitable 

for……. 

Please tick to 

confirm your 

attendance 

Wednesday 26th 

February 

9am 

Maths – Becoming an experts 

in times tables & the year 4 

times tables test 
Year 2 – Year 6 

 

Tuesday 3rd March 

2:30pm 

Reading – Reading in the 

National Curriculum and 

developing positive reading 

habits at home. 

EYFS – Year 4 

 

Thursday 12th March 

2:30am 

Growth Mindset – What is it 

and why are we committed to 

foster a Growth Mindset in our 

school community 

Whole School 

 

Thursday 26th March  

9am 

Spellings – How do we teach it 

and what do parents need to 

know? 

Year 1 – Year 6 

 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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